
 
Together, we will Inspire, Grow, and Live our Catholic faith. 

St. John the Baptist, Seymour, WI 

 
 
August 20, 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our Children of God program will once again be offered during select Sundays at the 10:00 
am Mass. This program is open to all children in Pre-K through Kindergarten and is provided 
at no cost to your family. 

Enclosed you will find a calendar of dates along with a registration form. Our first session 
will be held on Sunday, September 28th. Please complete and return the registration form 
by Friday, September 19th. Forms may be mailed, dropped off at the parish office, or 
placed in the collection basket in an envelope marked “COG Registration.” 

For families with 6-year-olds, we have also enclosed the regular Religious Education 
registration materials for first graders. If your child will be entering first grade, please use 
those forms. If your child is still in Kindergarten, we warmly invite them to join us in the 
Children of God program. 

We look forward to walking with your children as together we inspire, grow, and live our 
Catholic faith. 

Sincerely, 
 

John Steltz 

Missionary Discipleship Coordinator, St. John the Baptist | Seymour, WI 

 


